
News Release 
 

 

Notice of Donation with regards to the Tohoku-Kanto Earthquake 

 

 

March 15, 2011, Osaka, Japan-- Santen Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. has announced today that 

it has decided to donate JPY 100 million through Japan Red Cross Society as part of its 

relief efforts in relation to the Tohoku-Kanto Earthquake occurred on March 11th, 2011. 

 

Santen will further consider other relief and support measures including “Matching Gift” 

donation and providing of medical supplies in co-operation with the relevant authorities and 

medical society. 

 

Lastly, Santen wishes to express its deepest condolences to those victims and their families. 


